
Editor’s Comment: 

The editorial decision regarding the manuscript "Microstructural, Immunoreactivity and Biochemical 
Studies of the Cerebellum After Artequin Administration in Adult Wistar Rats".  

 

In my opinion, there are two main issues that must be considered: 

 

1- authors must mention the process number submitted to the Research Ethics Committee that approved 
the study; 

 

2- references must follow the same citation pattern, preferably that suggested by the journal. This had 
already been commented on by one of the reviewers. 
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